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PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

 All primary teachers and all 4 – 12 math and ELA teachers have completed a professional 
learning day for the 2016 – 2017 school year.  This day was spent “backward planning” by 
creating assessments for the standards that will be taught during the first quarter.   

 We are in the middle of planning the August 15 professional learning day, along with many 
other items for the upcoming school year.  

 
ASSESSMENT 

 Schools are currently working on their Assessment Calendars for the 2016-2017 school year.   
 
PROGRAM REVIEW 
All Program Reviews have been submitted on the ASSIST website.  I will be sharing each schools’ scores 
at the July board meeting. 
 
TEACHER EVALUATION 
The Evaluation Plan will be reviewed at the July meeting once new principals are in place.  The plan does 
not need to be submitted to KDE for approval this year since we are adopting the same plan as last year.   
 
REPORTS 

 The Gifted/Talented Report has been completed and submitted, thanks to the help of Mr. Long.   

 The Title III report which is uploaded to KDE’s secure site has been completed.  

 The Title I and II reports has been submitted thanks to the help of Mrs. Gosney.  This year the 
plans had to be submitted to a new platform titled, “GMAP.” 

 


